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9th January 2018
Dear Parents
May I wish everyone a very happy and peaceful New Year.

Class Photographs: will be taken by Tempest on Monday 15th January 2018
Illness Policy: There have once again been a number of cases of sickness and diarrhoea in school. Please note if your child is affected they should not return to school until they have been clear of the symptoms for 24hours.
Year 1 Parents: You are invited to a Meet the Teacher at 3.30pm on Monday 22nd January with Mrs Clarke and Mrs Hazeldine.
Dinner Money: Dinner money is £2.20/day, which is £11.00 for a full week. This may be paid weekly, monthly or half-termly for Junior children. Payment may be made online or by cheque payable to St Peter’s School Fund, 
Milk Money Infants only: This is now due for the Spring Term.  Please send £9.00 in an envelope, clearly named, cheques should be made payable to St Peter’s School. 

Dodgeball for Key Stage 1 and Tag Rugby for Key Stage 2 will begin after school tomorrow, Wednesday 10th January, for children who enrolled for the classes. Fencing will begin next Monday, January 15th, for children in Years 3 and 4 who are enrolled. 

Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite all children whose birthday falls in January to a birthday lunch on Wednesday 24th January. The meal will be the hot or cold menu of the day and is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 with a charge of 50p to cover the birthday extras. It is priced £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 or children may bring a packed lunch and pay 50p to join the birthday table including cake, hats and balloons.

Please complete the reply slip to order the meal and return by Friday 19th January
Winmarleigh 2018: A reminder to the families of children in Year 6 that the next payment for the trip to Winmarleigh Hall is due this week. 
House Point Winners: The house point winners at the end of last term were Oscar Romero (Red). Children in this house may wear their own clothes on Friday 12th January.

Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher
Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 24th January

My child……………………………………would like to join the Birthday Lunch on Wednesday 24th January.

Signed…………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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